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Nomura to Support Relief Efforts in Turkey and Syria  

Tokyo, February 9, 2023—Nomura Holdings, Inc. today announced that it will donate a total of 20 

million yen (US$152,590)1 to Médecins Sans Frontières Japan and the World Food Programme 

(WFP) to support relief efforts in the wake of the devastating earthquakes that recently struck 

Turkey and Syria.  

 

Nomura extends its deepest condolences to the victims and their families and prays for a swift 

recovery from this disaster. 

 

 

 

Nomura 

Nomura is a global financial services group with an integrated network spanning over 30 countries and regions. By 

connecting markets East & West, Nomura services the needs of individuals, institutions, corporates and governments 

through its three business divisions: Retail, Investment Management, and Wholesale (Global Markets and Investment 

Banking). Founded in 1925, the firm is built on a tradition of disciplined entrepreneurship, serving clients with creative 

solutions and considered thought leadership. For further information about Nomura, visit www.nomura.com.  

 

                                                      
1 US dollar amount is included solely for the convenience of the reader and has been translated at the rate of 131.07 yen = 1 US 

dollar, the noon buying rate in New York for cable transfers in foreign currencies as certified for customs purposes by the Federal 

Reserve Bank of New York on February 3, 2023. This translation should not be construed to imply that the yen amounts actually 

represent, or have been or could be converted into, equivalent amounts in US dollars. 
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